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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION / ROAD CLOSURE 

 
Due to scheduling conflicts and lack of crew availability, night work on Weirich Drive has been 
temporarily delayed. Northcore USA will continue sanitary sewer and water main installation 
with day crews until further notice. Flaggers will be on site to direct traffic around the work 
zone. When a schedule can be determined for night work, an updated construction notice will 
be issued.   
 
Residents are also encouraged to go the City of Lebanon website at 
https://www.lebanonoregon.gov/gis for continuous updates regarding construction location 
and current road closures. 
 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation and patience as we continue construction of 
the project.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, please contact 
Engineering at 541-258-4923 or engineering@lebanonoregon.gov.  
 
 

Contact: Ron Whitlatch, Engineer Services Director 
Phone: 541-258-4269 
Email: ron.whitlatch@lebanonoregon.gov 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Monday, November 6, 2023 
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